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The Connecticut Coalition Against Domestic Violence (CCADV) has indicated that its
local domestic violence organizations are a resource for restraining order applicants seeking to
serve restraining orders in other states, including helping applicants identify the appropriate
agent for service in those states. To facilitate this, the CCADV has provided a list of the contact
information for its member organizations and the supervisors of these organizations listed by JD.
These lists are attached to this bulletin. If, during restraining order duty, you encounter an
applicant who requires service of a restraining order out of state, you may wish to refer them to
these lists. '

In addition, attached please find a chart provided by the CCADV containing information
regarding agents of service for restraining orders in the New England states as well as contact
information for each state domestic violence coalition. This information may also be helpful for
restraining order applicants who must identify the appropriate agent for service of a restraining
order out of state. Note that this information was compiled by the CCADV and the Commission
has not verified and will not update this information.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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